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DiVosta has submitted a total of 82 use requests and the “System” is working well.   
 
As a result of the January meeting with the City of Cape Coral and Lee County 

Building Departments, and the Lee Building Industry Association, we are scheduling a 
meeting with a local builder for consideration of the Prototype Program. 

 
We continue to work with several more residential and one commercial builders to 

get them active in the Prototype Program.  Further participation is expected after we 
publish the DiVosta/Indian River County success story. 

 
ARA is sending our financial statements to the independent auditor for review.  The 

report will be ready for the next meeting. 
 
ARA is prepared to discuss you plans to execute an extension to the current contract.  

There are two one year extensions left on the contract. 
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